
2646  Concordance Study

2646 Mr 14:14 guestchamber

2646 Lu 22:11 guestchamber

2646 Lu 2:7 inn

 

~~~~~~

 2646.  Strong's Dictionary Study

2646. kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647; properly, a
dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by implication) a
lodging-place: --guestchamber, inn.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2646 -- guestchamber, inn.

2645   Interlinear Index Study

2645  ACT 015 017 That the residue <{2645} -kataloipos -> of men
<0444 -anthropos -> might seek <1567 -ekzeteo -> after <1567 -
ekzeteo -> the Lord <2962 -kurios -> ,  and all <3956 -pas ->
the Gentiles <1484 -ethnos -> ,  upon whom <3739 -hos -> my name
<3686 -onoma -> is called <1941 -epikaleomai -> ,  saith <3004 -
lego -> the Lord <2962 -kurios -> ,  who <3588 -ho -> doeth
<4160 -poieo -> all <3956 -pas -> these <5023 -tauta -> things .

 

~~~~~~

  kataluma 2646 -- guestchamber, inn.

* guestchamber , 2646 ,

 

~~~~~~

   be 2647 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
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(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, {be} guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  come 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, {come} to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  destroy 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- {destroy}, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  dissolve 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, {dissolve}, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  down 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw {down}.[ql

  guest 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be {guest}, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  guestchamber 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647;
properly, a dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by
implication) a lodging-place: -- {guestchamber}, inn.[ql

  inn 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647; properly, a
dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by implication) a
lodging-place: -- guestchamber, {inn}.[ql

  lodge 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, {lodge}, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  nought 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
{nought}, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  overthrow 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089;
to loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, {overthrow}, throw down.[ql

  throw 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, {throw} down.[ql
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  to 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come {to}
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2646. Cross Reference Study

2646.

2646 kataluma  * guestchamber , {2646 kataluma } ,

 

~~~~~~

 2646 - kataluma -  Mar 14:14 guestchamber

2646 - kataluma -  Luk 22:11 guestchamber

2646 - kataluma -  Luk 02:07 inn
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(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, {be} guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  come 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, {come} to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  destroy 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- {destroy}, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  dissolve 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, {dissolve}, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  down 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw {down}.[ql

  guest 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be {guest}, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  guestchamber 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647;
properly, a dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by
implication) a lodging-place: -- {guestchamber}, inn.[ql

  inn 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647; properly, a
dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by implication) a
lodging-place: -- guestchamber, {inn}.[ql

  lodge 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, {lodge}, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  nought 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
{nought}, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  overthrow 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089;
to loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, {overthrow}, throw down.[ql

  throw 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, {throw} down.[ql
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  to 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come {to}
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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~~~~~~
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2646 -- guestchamber, inn.

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021



2645   Interlinear Index Study

2645  ACT 015 017 That the residue <{2645} -kataloipos -> of men
<0444 -anthropos -> might seek <1567 -ekzeteo -> after <1567 -
ekzeteo -> the Lord <2962 -kurios -> ,  and all <3956 -pas ->
the Gentiles <1484 -ethnos -> ,  upon whom <3739 -hos -> my name
<3686 -onoma -> is called <1941 -epikaleomai -> ,  saith <3004 -
lego -> the Lord <2962 -kurios -> ,  who <3588 -ho -> doeth
<4160 -poieo -> all <3956 -pas -> these <5023 -tauta -> things .

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021



 kataluma 2646 -- guestchamber, inn.

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021



* guestchamber , 2646 ,

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021



  be 2647 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, {be} guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  come 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, {come} to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  destroy 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- {destroy}, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  dissolve 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, {dissolve}, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  down 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw {down}.[ql

  guest 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be {guest}, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  guestchamber 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647;
properly, a dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by
implication) a lodging-place: -- {guestchamber}, inn.[ql

  inn 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647; properly, a
dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by implication) a
lodging-place: -- guestchamber, {inn}.[ql

  lodge 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, {lodge}, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  nought 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
{nought}, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  overthrow 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089;
to loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, {overthrow}, throw down.[ql

  throw 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, {throw} down.[ql

  to 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come {to}
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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